### **Bredhurst Church Of England Primary School**



#### **Parents As Partners**

Website: www.bredhurst.kent.sch.uk Newsletter 27.1.17



**S**elf Control

Perseverance

Inclusion

Respect

Inspiration

Trust



Dear Parents,

Welcome to the newsletter this week. There continues to be lots of fantastic learning all around the school.

Fir Tree class have been celebrating Chinese New Year by eating Chinese food today. Forge class have been writing instructions on how to make an Iron Man. Hurstwood class have created their own Roman Gods this week.

Kemsley class have been creating Wanted! adverts for the Snow Queen from Narnia.

Oakwood class have been writing their own chapters for The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe.





The danceathon was a great success and we managed to keep dancing for a full 2 hours. The children looked amazing in their bright coloured clothes. They danced brilliantly! Thank you to Mrs Weller and Mrs Ridden who provided glo-sticks for every child. It was a lovely afternoon.

Just to remind you our new website is about to go 'live' and we would like to regularly update it with pictures of the children. Please ensure you have returned your permission slip if you **do not** want your child/ren in the photos on the website.

We are going to be looking at ways of changing the school dinners, as we have had children complaining they have not had much choice, especially if they are the last children in. We will inform you of the changes as soon as we have put something in place.





Please can I remind you about <u>not</u> parking on the Zig-Zag lines outside the school as it can endanger children's lives and put children at risk. We had two reported incidents last week of drivers reversing on these lines and near 'misses'. Please park responsibly. You can park in both the Bell and Village Hall car parks, however please be mindful of not blocking other cars in, particularly in the village hall.

We are very sad to be saying farewell to Mr Wheeler who will be leaving us on Tuesday, 31st January. We would like to welcome our new caretaker Mr White, who will be joining us on Thursday 9th February.

**Best Wishes** 

Michelle Cox

**Head Teacher** 

#### **Spirit of Bredhurst this Week**

Fir Tree James Tupper

Forge Rebecca MacLellan

**Hurstwood Maisie Gardner** 

Kemsley Isabel LeBreton

Oakwood Danny Hannan

#### Writer of the Week

Fir Tree Millie Checkland Forge Harry Pordage

Hurstwood Sienna Hegley

Kemsley Ben Rankine

Oakwood Daniel Colyer









# Just a reminder that you can pay either Breakfast club or Dinner money by BACS direct into the school bank account and the details are as follows:-

## Account name. KCC RE ST PETERS BREDHURST CE (VOLUNTARY CONTROLLED) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Account Number 83297758

Branch sort code 60-60-08

Please ensure your name is added to the payment.

Alternatively can you ensure you pay daily or

Weekly to avoid debt letters being sent home.

School dinners are £2.25 per day.

Breakfast club is £2.50 per day.

#### **Dates for your Diary**

31.1.17	KS1 Drama workshop
2.2.17	Forge class led Act of Worship
7.2.17	FOBS Meeting
9.2.17	Fir Tree class led Act of Worship
10.2.17	NSPCC Attending Celebration Worship
13.2.17	End of Term
20.2.17	Staff Development Day
28.2.17	Pancake races 3p.m.
1.3.17	St David's Tag Day
9.3.17	Spring Disco 3.30p.m.—5.00p.m.
17.3.17	St. Patrick's Tag Day
24.3.17	Mother's day gift sale
29.3.17	Parent's consultation evening
30.3.17	Parent's consultation evening
31.3.17	Easter Service at St Peters 9.30a.m.
	Easter Egg hunt 2p.m.
	Last day of Term